
 

 

 

 

Dear parents,            25th August 2022 

 

Re.: START OF NEW AUTUMN TERM 

 

I hope you and your family have had a lovely summer break.  Staff have been busy over the past few days preparing to 

welcome the children back to school on Tuesday 30th August (parents of new P1 pupils will have received instructions 

from Miss McKendry regarding their child’s start date). 

 

Below is some important information for your attention, along with some key dates: 

Tuesday 30th August New autumn term begins.  Children go home at 12 noon.  No school dinners or packed 

lunches. 

Wednesday 31st  Children go home at 12 noon.  No school dinners or packed lunches. 

Thursday 1st September Children go home at 12 noon.  No school dinners or packed lunches. 

Friday 2nd  First full school day.  Dinners & packed lunches.  Children go home at the usual (Friday) 

time of 2pm. 

Monday 5th   Breakfast Club restarts.  Doors open at 8:15am.  Children coming to Breakfast Club 

should not arrive at school earlier than 8:15am as they will not be supervised.  Places must 

be pre-booked & paid online.  Due to the current cost-of-living crisis, Cregagh PS is 

temporarily reducing the cost from its usual £1 down to 50p per day 

Wednesday 7th Meet the Teacher Afternoon for P2-P7 parents, 2-3pm.  Parents are invited to come to 

school to meet their child’s new classroom teacher and find out about the year ahead 

including: the topics your child will learn about, what is expected from them regarding 

homework, school trips and visits, etc.  Parents with more than one child attending school 

may choose which class teacher’s meeting they wish to attend (they will also receive a 

copy of any written information given out by their other child’s class teacher).  To help 

parents attend this important meeting, All P2-P7 pupils will be supervised by school staff 

from 2pm onwards.  More details will be sent home next week. 

 

Due to the limited number of community cases of Covid at present, our school will be returning to its pre-Covid routines: 

Mornings Supervision of children starts at 8:45am.  Children should not arrive at school before this 

time.  The school’s rear gate will not be open before 8:45am.  Children can use either the 

front or rear entrance gates in the mornings.  School bell rings at 8:55am, after which 

children will line up.  Parents should leave the school grounds immediately after dropping 

children off.  Children arriving after 8:55am will be recorded as being late.  The school 

office is very busy in the mornings: parents should leave messages for the secretary, 

teachers, etc. by using the school’s new phone system & leaving messages.   

Break Times Children will play together in their Key Stage groups. 

Lunch Times There will be only one dinner time sitting in the school hall for those having school dinners 

(not two as during Covid). 

Home Times Only younger classes that finish at 2pm will be able to be collected from the playground 

area & leave school via the rear yellow gate.  All other classes will be dismissed from the 

front blue gate at the end of the school day.   

 



 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 


